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29 June 2016

Semester 2 – Change of Preschool Days

Dear parents and carers

In accordance with the Australian Government’s Universal Access Policy, all four (4) year old 
children must have access to 15 hours per week of preschool the year before they attend 
school. As a result, preschool days will be adjusted, beginning Term 3 and will continue until 
the end of Term 4 2016. 

Children who currently attend Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday (Group 1) will now attend 
Monday and Tuesday only.

Children who currently attend Thursday and Friday (Group 2) will attend Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday. 

All fee invoices will be updated and adjusted accordingly. 

If you have any questions, or you would like more information about your child’s change of 
preschool days, please contact the office or Mrs Saira Denten on 9607 6001.
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